
 

 

 

 

Dear Partner: 

As our county begins its third century, the Clark County Historical Association needs your support to help make the 

Museum’s plans a reality!  As a business operating in Clark County, our Museum Advisory Board invites you to participate in 

our 2020 Capital Campaign to support and revitalize our Historical Museum located in the Missouri Pacific Train Depot in 

Arkadelphia.   

Clark County was founded in December 1818 and was one of the five original counties comprising the Arkansas Territory.  

For over 200 years, this county has provided a home for diverse people, businesses, and educational institutions.  As an 

organization dedicated to the discovery, preservation, and presentation of this diverse history, the Clark County Historical 

Museum acts as the “keeper of stories” for our county and our people. 

Plans for updating the museum include refurbishing interior gallery spaces; the creation of a media area where visitors will 

be introduced to Clark County and the museum through a short, educational video; and updating the family history 

research room.  Additionally, we want to develop outreach programs for K-12 students in the surrounding school districts, 

including both traveling exhibits and sponsored field trips to the museum.  We believe that it is imperative that students 

have the opportunity to learn about their history and the shoulders on which they stand.  

We are grateful for your financial support, and we promise to be good stewards of your tax-deductible donation.  Please 

ask about naming opportunities at the Gold and Platinum levels.  Contributions of all levels are appreciated, but we ask you 

to consider giving at one of these levels:  

 
Circle your level of support for the Clark County Historical Museum 

 

Bronze $500 Gold $2500 
 

Silver $1000 Platinum $5000 
 

Checks may be made payable to the Clark County Historical Association Inc., a 501 ©3 Non-Profit Organization, with 

“Museum” identified on the memo line and mail to Clark County Historical Association, P.O. Box 516, Arkadelphia, AR 

71923. 

We appreciate your support for keeping our history alive in Clark County! 

Sincerely, 

Clark County Historical Museum Advisory Board  

Debbie Francis, Museum Director 

Stan Elrod, Museum Treasurer 

Dr. David Sesser 

Dr. Lisa Speer                  

Dr. Trey Berry (emeritus)  


